
                                                                  
 
Are you a Nursery/Reception Class Teacher with a real 

passion for the development of Early Years? 
 

Are you considering your professional development? 
 
Nationally and locally it is a very exciting time to be working in Early 
Years and the Children’s Plan emphasises the importance of the role of 
quality practitioners to continue to move the agenda forward. 
 
As part of Norfolk’s continued development of a quality Early Year’s 
team to work across the county we are looking for Support Teachers to 
work in the five areas of Norfolk. 
 
 
 
Requirements: 
 

• QTS 
• A good knowledge of child development in general and 

particularly in relation to Early Years. 
• Ability to lead and motivate early years practitioners 
• Knowledge and understanding of EYFS 
• Creative and enthusiastic and willing to be flexible and adapt to 

new developments in Early Years. 
 
 
If you would be interested to learn more about this exciting 
role and see this as an opportunity for your continued 
professional development – please come and find out more.  
The posts can be full/part-time, fixed term or secondments. 
 
We are holding a twilight session to explain the role of 

Support Teachers and answer questions on 
Wednesday 30th April at 4.00 pm 

at Barnham Broome. 
 
We will be advertising Early Years Support Teachers Posts at 
the end of April to commence in September 2008.  
 
Contact:  Sheila Wigg (EYFS Adviser) 
                    Tel: 01603 222997 
 


